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Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Seidle:

Emergency Preparedness Appraisal
Response Review

Your letter to Omaha Public Power District dated June 28, 1982
acknowledged receipt of the District's letter dated June 1,1982 sub-
mitted in response to the Emergency Preparedness Appraisal conducted by
your offir.e. Your letter also indicated that a visit to the Fort
Calhoun Statioh to review and verify the adequacy of our response was

~

being scheduled. In that the District's annual emergency exercise is
scheduled for the week of September 13, 1982, the District is submitting
this letter to request that the subject review be scheduled the week of
September 20, 1982 or later.

SincereTy,
'I h ( ibW. y ]ni WC. Jones
Division' Manager
Production Operations
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cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. Lawrence A. Yandell, NRC

'h [
Senior Resident Inspector

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC
Project Manager
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